
Please join us for a public listening meeting 
for the Northern Strand Community Trail!
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We are holding our first Public Listening Meeting for the Northern Strand 
Community Trail Project. We are excited to be working with all five 
communities on envisioning improvements to this trail and would love to 
hear your comments and ideas.

This will be the first informational gathering meeting, so please come 
and share your thoughts. We look forward to seeing you there!   

Contact : Krista Leahy kleahy@saugus-ma.gov 781-231-4044
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